
ANNUAL MEETING
DUES & CONTACT INFO

Chalk Talk
Florida Chalk Artist Association

Letter from the President

Save   Datethe

We will not be having a traditional meeting this year 
due to the cancelation of the Disney Festival of the 
Master’s festival. All board members have agreed to 
stay in their current positions for the following year. 
Please contact our President Julie if you have any 
questions. Annual dues are $5, plus an additional $5 
if you would like to be added to the website. Please 
mail it to our Treasurer Teresa Hawkins (4229 
Conway Place Circle - Orlando, FL 32812-7992). 
Additionally, we are trying out something new this 
year with member info – please fill out this form: 
http://goo.gl/forms/QX0FLG9f5m for updated 
member contact information.

The 2015 Event list is subject to change. Always 
check with event organizers for further information.  
We will be adding to the 2015 list as we hear back 
from event organizers.  If you are an organizer 
wanting your event to be listed, please contact the 
FCAA facebook page. Include a website or artists 
application for the event in your submission and we 
will be happy to include you in the list.

Hello FCAA members!

We have such a great and 
talented group of artists – and it 
has been such a busy season, 
despite our meeting at Festival of 
the Master’s having been 
canceled. As you know, we have 

had some trouble organizing and fitting in a new 
annual meeting spot this year, so after much 
discussion with artists it has been decided that all of 
the current board members will remain in their spots 
until the 2015 election. If you are not OK with this, 
please email me ASAP to discuss your ideas.

In addition, we have added on a new board member, 
Lee Jones, who will be in charge of ordering awards 
for our events.

This has been an awesome year – we have come so 
far as an association! I want to thank all of our artists 
and especially our board members for all of the hard 
work they have put in this year. A big thanks to Cass 
Womack for giving the website a much needed 
makeover, as well as the constant updating needed to 
keep it current. Thank you also to Chelsey Austin, 
who has been managing our social media and who 
has volunteered to take over the newsletter to help us 
get back on a quarterly schedule.

In 2015 we are looking to get FCAA post cards to 
hand out at events to help promote our organization 
and artists, as well as how to contact us and get 
connected to our social media outlets. I am also 
working on having membership cards for everyone, 
this way you know when your information is received 
and you are an official FCAA member! Please fill out 
the survey sent along with this newsletter about your 
membership, this way we can work toward creating a 
more organized digital system – meaning better 
contact from us! We will also be posting a featured 
artist on the website, to be changed quarterly, and I 
will be following up on our efforts for a scholarship 
program.

I want to wish everyone Happy Holidays!
See you next year! Julie Graden

www.�oridachalkartists.org

January 
• 17th-18th Suncoast Arts Fest – Wesley Chapel, FL

February
• 7th-8th Chalk Block – Fort Myers, FL 
• 14th Chalk for Charity Street Painting Festival – Lakeland, FL
• 21st-22nd Lake Worth Street Painting Festival – Lake Worth, FL

March
• 28th Uptown Art Expo – Crane’s Roost Altamonte Springs, FL

April 
• 11th-12th Spring Fever in the Garden – Winter Garden, FL 
• 11th Palatka Chalk Explosion – Palatka, FL 
• 18th-19th Ormond Beach Celtic Festival – Ormond Beach, FL

May 
• 1st-3rd Paseo Pastel – St. Augustine, FL 
• 2nd-3rd Saint Johns River Festival of the Arts  – Sanford, FL


